
6 May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

One of the consequences of the pandemic was the restrictions placed on visitors to site, gatherings

of large numbers and as a result some of the normal activities of school life either changed their

format like parents evening or ceased altogether. We are slowly getting back into a position where

we can reinstate these important events that build and maintain the connection with home and

the wider community and I am really keen to try and do more in the coming year.

To this end I would like to hold our first Parent/Carer Forum and invite parents into school to

discuss the following:

1. What has and is the school doing well

2. What could the school do better

3. How can parents be more engaged in our community

I hope that the issues highlighted in point two will then form the focus of following Forum events

that will take place termly. This will allow us to really drill down into the important issues that you

have identified and these can form part of our strategic planning and ongoing school

improvement.

I would also like to host more frequent ad hoc “Meet the Head” events that are less formal but

allow parents and carers to come into school and share their thoughts over a drink and biscuits.

The dates for these events are as follows:

Meet the Head Tuesday 17th May 9.30 - 10.30am

Parent Forum Thursday 26th May 4.00 - 5.00pm

Meet the Head Wednesday 22nd June 9.30 - 10.30am

Yours Sincerely

Will Teece

Headteacher


